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First United Methodist Church • 270 Main St. • Savannah TN  38372 

Phone:  731.925.3436  •  Fax: 731.925.8421 • www.savannahfumc.com 

Rev. Dr. Lloyd Doyle, Pastor - lloyd.doyle@twkumc.org 

Bob Brown, Music & Youth Director - umcmusician@gmail.com 

Cynthia Clement, Children’s Director - scrapmom100@gmail.com 

Georgie Ann Vaughn, Secretary - fumcgann@gmail.com  

Susan Horton, Financial Secretary - fumcsusanh99@gmail.com 

Martha Smith, Pianist & Organist 

Debbie Neyman, Assistant Accompanist 

Patricia Poppy, Nursery Worker 

Nathan Vaughn, Maintenance 

Please visit our website at:  www.savannahfumc.com to view our                     
newsletter and livestream our worship services. 
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SUNDAY, APRIL 28 
9 AM - Choir rehearsal 
10 AM - Sunday School 

11 AM—Worship  
 

MONDAY, APRIL 29 

10 AM - Faith Bible Study 

 
TUESDAY, APRIL 30 

5:15 PM—Bell rehearsal 
   

WEDNESDAY, MAY 1 
3:30PM - His Kids / Bible Zone 

5 PM - Youth 
 

 SUNDAY, MAY 5 
9 AM - Choir rehearsal 
10 AM - Sunday School 

11 AM - Worship / Communion  
12 PM - Luncheon for High School Graduates 

4 PM - SPPRC meeting 
  

JUNE 17 - 19 

TWK ANNUAL CONFERENCE                                              
@ MURFREESBORO FUMC 

 

Our Vacation Bible School will be held on June 3rd               
through June 7th, 5:30pm - 7:30pm in the evening.                                       

This year’s theme is :   

Camp Firelight 

Psalm 56:3 

A Summer Camp Adventure with God 
This will be an exciting VBS for all of the children as well as for the 
youth and adult volunteers.  Please be in prayer for all of those who 
are working hard behind the scenes to get everything ready.   

We are in need of the following items to help make Camp Firelight a 
success— 

Camping & Outdoor Decorations, Canteens, Lanterns, Hats, etc.  You 
may drop off any of these items by the church.  (Please add your 
name to each item so they may be returned.)  Thank you! 



04/28  R. Morris, Y. McGinley 

05/05  Neal Smith, Martha Smith 

05/12  L. Rice, D. Taylor 

05/19  A. Walz, Stanley Shaw 

Usher for April 28 

Neal Smith 

Media Tech for April 

 Andrew Walz 

 

April Acolytes  

Annalise & Cora Kate Walt 

Join us in the Narthex for a Ɵme of 
fellowship aŌer Sunday School and 
before worship.  We have coffee, 
water and snacks available for you 
to enjoy! 

The United Women in Faith 
morning meeƟngs are  held 
on  the second Monday of 
each month at 10 am in the 
Fellowship Hall.  The next 
meeƟng will be on Monday, 
May 13th. 

The next evening meeƟng 
will be held on Wednesday, 
May 29th at 5pm. 

 

Faith Bible Study meets in the 
Wesleyan/Williams room at 

10am each Monday, except for 
the second Monday of the 
month. This study is led by               

Judy Goodyear.  Everyone is 
invited to attend!                                        

Don’t forget to bring 

your canned meat for 

CAM!  We have 140 cans 

donated so far for the 

month of April 



 

Our very own Bob Gilchrist has written a wonderful            
daily devotion that is included in the May-June edition  
of the Upper Room.  Bob’s devotion is titled “Spiritual           
Awakening” and can be found on page 55.   

If you have not picked up your copy, they are available in 
the Narthex and on the table in the downstairs hallway. 

Artist:  Shane Clement 

 

Our 2024 Seniors have chosen a Mexican menu 

for their Senior Luncheon on Sunday, May 5th 

(which is also Cinco De Mayo).  To get a count of 

how many to prepare for, we are asking that you 

make meal reservations.  A sign-up sheet will be 

located in the Narthex or you may call the church 

oƯice to make your  reservations.  The deadline 

for reservations is Thursday, May 2 at noon. 



 

 

Meets Each 
Wednesday                            

at 5pm 

The Senior Luncheon to celebrate our 2024 High 
School Graduates will be held on Sunday, May 5                 

immediately following the morning worship service.  
Please make plans to aƩend to show your support! 

Our 2024 graduates are: 

Haylee Welch is the daughter of Michele & Roger 
Blevins and Jonathan Welch; granddaughter of Carla 

Deatherage & the late Muril Deatherage and Jeff                 
& Mamie Welch.                                                                 

Haylee graduates from HCHS on May 24, 2024. 
 

J. P. Morris is the son of Dee & Rachel Morris;                              
grandson of Mike Parker & the late Kathy Parker and 

Eddie Morris, and the late Connie Karnes.                                       
J. P. graduates from HCHS on May 24, 2024. 

 
Dace Cummings is the son of MaƩ & LyneƩe                  

Cummings;  grandson of Lee & Andrea Oakley                                               
and the late Ronnie Cummings.                                            

Dace graduates from HCHS on May 24, 2024. 

 
MEETING 

SUNDAY, MAY 5TH  

4PM 

in the Wesleyan/Williams Room 

His Kids & Bible Zone 

Meet Each Wednesday 

@ 3:30 pm 



FUMC is responsible for 
providing volunteers to 

work at CAM                              
from 11am - 1pm                        

on May	13th	&	15th.														
If  you would like to vol-

unteer, please call the 
church ofϐice or sign-up 
on the sheet available in 
the Narthex.  Thank you! 

TWK Annual         

Conference 

2024 

Murfreesboro 

First UMC 

June 17-19 

 
Annual Conference Is Coming!  

ArƟsts:  Maddie McGinley,                                   
Mary Evelyn McClain & Greyson Haggard 

The Episcopal oƯice is now collecting notes, letters, and cards to 

honor Bishop Bill McAlilly ,as he will be retiring in the fall.   If you 
wish to provide best wishes to the bishop, you can mail them to:                             

Episcopal OƯice  

304 S. Perimeter Park Dr. 

Suite 2 

Nashville, TN  37211 


